
 
 
 

24 November 2015  
 
 

Update on Hunter & Central Coast  
Joint Regional Planning Panel Meeting  

 
 

Please be advised that the meeting details have changed, the 
Hunter & Central Coast Joint Regional Planning Panel will meet 
at 5.00 pm on Thursday 17 December 2015 at Lake Macquarie 
City Council Chambers, 126-138 Main Road, Speers Point to 
consider the following development application - 

 

 2013HCC021 - Lake Macquarie, DA/1774/2013, Multiple 
Dwelling Housing, Mixed Use Development, Temporary 
Stormwater Management Facility, and Strata Subdivision, 
142 Dudley Road, Whitebridge 

 
If you have any further questions please contact  
Suzie Jattan on 9228 2063  
 


